

Treasure Coast Chorale
"Goin' Home" Happy 100th
Celebrating Vero Beach
Through Music. Art & Story
March 3. 2019 4pm
2206 16th Ave. (First Baptist Church)



The Treasure Coast Chorale which was founded in Vero Beach seventeen years ago. proudly announces a concert to commemorate its Home Town's 100th Anniversary. The popular 65-voice community chorus will sing at the First Baptist Church of Vero Beach, which celebrated its own 100th Birthday in 2016.

Dr. Michael Carter. Music Director of the Chorale. has planned a program that promises to remind us of the importance and love we have for our homes with a rendition of "God Bless America" written by Irving Berlin. "This is My Country" as performed by the Mormon Tabernacle Choir. a medley that features the Shaker hymn "Simple Gifts" and "Going Home" from Dvorak's Symphony in E minor should evoke tender feelings along with some upbeat Gospel music for hand-clapping fun. Familiar tunes from the Beach Boys and some sound bites from long-time Floridians and from newer residents will be included. Friends of the Chorale who will also be performing include Vero's popular singing trio "The Dolls." drummer Richie Mola. pianist Judy Carter and a brass quartet.

A donation of \$10 per person is suggested.